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Tuesday, October 24, Mike & Sherry Paling 
7:00pm  
Wednesday, October 25, Daniel Valletta 
9:00am 
Thursday October 26, Catherine Stewart 
9:00am  
Friday October 27, Paul O’Connor 9:00 am  
Saturday October 28, The Knights of 
Columbus, St Basil’s Council’s 20th 
Anniversary,  
Sunday October 22,  
9:30 am Our Faith Community 
11:30 am Domenico Pietrobon & All Souls in 
Purgatory 

           SANCTUARY LAMP 
ERNEST CONSTANTINI 

  
Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the 
name of your loved one, your contact information and 
$10 in the collection basket 
 

PREPARING FOR NEXT WEEK 
Exodus 22.21-27, 1 Thessalonians 
1.5c-10, Matthew 22.34-40 
 

WORLD MISSION DAY 

 

A Prayer Before Meals  
Loving God, we ask you to bless this food 

which  

comes to us through the work of many 

people,  

from the sowing of seeds in the earth,  

to our table here today.  

Help us to always care for your beautiful 

creation.  

Amen. 

 

Weekly Collections 
 
October 15, 2023 
Envelopes:             2,201.00 
Loose:                   777.55                           
Bldg. Maintenance    405.00 
_________________________ 
Total                       $3,088.55 
 
Thankyou for your generosity and 
sacrifice. 

                   

 

HOW TO DONATE TO ST BASIL          
The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all 
their Parishes set up a giving page 
whereby parishioners can support their 
Church during this difficult time.   
The link for this giving page is on the 
first page of our website. You can visit  
our website www.stbasilparish.ca. and 
just hit the red donate button on the  

 

 

http://www.stbasilparish.ca/
https://stbasilparish.ca/
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home page and it will take you to the 
Canada Helps secure donation. Just 
complete the St Basil’s Parish Donation 
form and you are finished. Thank you for 
your support!  
 

BAZAAR 
Saturday November 4th 

 
Thomas the Apostle Parish in 

Waterdown Bazaar 
The Holly Berry Bazaar is back at St. 
Thomas the Apostle Parish in 
Waterdown! 
Please join us on Saturday, Nov 4 from 
10am – 7pm & Sunday, Nov 5th from 10 – 
3pm. We have plenty of parking for 
everyone & are completely accessible for 
all. 
All the favourites have returned: the 
Forgotten Treasures, The Book Nook, 
The Christmas & Craft Rooms, and the 
Penny Sale, Bake Sale & Jammers 
tables. 
Our Capital Prize tickets are ½ way sold – 
only 800 tickets printed! Grand Prize is 
$500 cash! 
And, we have many Special Draws for 
items with significantly higher value: 
sports jerseys, a BBQ, name-brand 
purses, etc!   
Please join us to support our thriving 
Parish Community!  All proceeds support 
St. Thomas the Apostle Parish. 

 
Thank you to all who 
participated in the 
Christmas shoe box 
campaign. Through your 

generosity we were able to send 113 
boxes to Canadian Food for Children 
for children in a third world country. 
Special thanks to Dave McIver for 
delivering the boxes to the depot for 
shipment. Don’t forget to save your 
shoe boxes for next year’s campaign – 
one for your use and one or two to 
share! We were also able to send 13 
sleep mats made from milk bags. This 
is an ongoing CWL project, and we 
would appreciate your donation of clean 
outer milk bags. Please place them in 
the container located at the back of the 
church. St. Basil CWL 
 

 

COFFEE AND CHATTER 
Our C.W.L. would like to invite parish 
members to attend the next Coffee and 
Chatter on October 29, 2023 in the hall 
after the 9:30 am mass.  Donations of 
baked goods (purchased or 
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homemade) are welcome and can be 
dropped off at the hall as early as 9 am. 
 
Upcoming C.W.L. meeting dates are: 
Executive Meeting - November 14, 2023 
after the Tuesday evening mass 
General Meeting - November 19, 2023 
after the 9:30 am mass.  

 

C.W.L. Membership: 
November is our membership 
drive for the C.W.L.  The 

Membership Fee for the upcoming year is 
$40.00.  Please forward payment by cash 
or cheque payable to St. Basil 
CWL.  Please put the fee in an envelope 
containing your name, email address and 
home address and drop in the mass 
collection basket.  If you use the blue 
envelopes please make sure to put in the 
correct fee of $40.00.   C.W.L. members 
will be at the back of the church on 
October 28, October 29, November 4, 
and November 5 after each mass to 
collect membership fees and answer any 
questions.   
 

DIOCESE OF HAMILTON 

The Diocese of Hamilton is pleased to 
offer a variety of resources to inform our 
various communities of the work of the 
16th Ordinary Assembly of the Synod of 
Bishops taking place in Rome during the 
month of October.  The Office for 
Evangelization and Catechesis has 
produced a series of short, informative 
videos on a series of topics/themes that 
have been highlighted in the 

Instrumentum Laboris, rooting the work 
of the Assembly of Bishops.  Each 
video is less than 4 minutes and 
features a variety of voices including 
our very own Bishop Crosby, expert 
theologians, religious, young people, 
educators and the laity.  Each video 
comes alongside questions for 
reflection and consideration as well as 
a trailer-length sneak peek that can be 
used on social media. 

We encourage you to share these 
videos with your communities, either 
through social media or your parish 
bulletins/websites, so as to share the 
joy of this Synodal journey.  All the full 
length videos can be found 
here:  https://hamiltondiocese.com/s
ynod-21-24/diocesan-
resources/ .  Trailer length summaries 
for each of the videos can be found for 
download 
here: https://www.dropbox.com/scl/f
o/ssdlswn0fr63bgtk391er/h?rlkey=78
buyyz1bl5nnkdg0p74azw06&dl=0 .  A 
new video will be added to these 
resource pages every Monday in 
October. 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhamiltondiocese.com%2Fsynod-21-24%2Fdiocesan-resources%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cstbasilbrantford%40hamiltondiocese.com%7Ce7898cd49ce343f272c008dbce554990%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638330637927956024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hNqj5Y8uxfCZTqJzLwk1yCfnm1EuJh%2BrtDwH3hQkvh0%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhamiltondiocese.com%2Fsynod-21-24%2Fdiocesan-resources%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cstbasilbrantford%40hamiltondiocese.com%7Ce7898cd49ce343f272c008dbce554990%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638330637927956024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hNqj5Y8uxfCZTqJzLwk1yCfnm1EuJh%2BrtDwH3hQkvh0%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhamiltondiocese.com%2Fsynod-21-24%2Fdiocesan-resources%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cstbasilbrantford%40hamiltondiocese.com%7Ce7898cd49ce343f272c008dbce554990%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638330637927956024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hNqj5Y8uxfCZTqJzLwk1yCfnm1EuJh%2BrtDwH3hQkvh0%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fscl%2Ffo%2Fssdlswn0fr63bgtk391er%2Fh%3Frlkey%3D78buyyz1bl5nnkdg0p74azw06%26dl%3D0&data=05%7C01%7Cstbasilbrantford%40hamiltondiocese.com%7Ce7898cd49ce343f272c008dbce554990%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638330637927956024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cyMUZ1JMK3RU7RdQTn7CWW5k9tf%2BAp6Io%2BFjxFDjHpc%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fscl%2Ffo%2Fssdlswn0fr63bgtk391er%2Fh%3Frlkey%3D78buyyz1bl5nnkdg0p74azw06%26dl%3D0&data=05%7C01%7Cstbasilbrantford%40hamiltondiocese.com%7Ce7898cd49ce343f272c008dbce554990%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638330637927956024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cyMUZ1JMK3RU7RdQTn7CWW5k9tf%2BAp6Io%2BFjxFDjHpc%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fscl%2Ffo%2Fssdlswn0fr63bgtk391er%2Fh%3Frlkey%3D78buyyz1bl5nnkdg0p74azw06%26dl%3D0&data=05%7C01%7Cstbasilbrantford%40hamiltondiocese.com%7Ce7898cd49ce343f272c008dbce554990%7C05d9c33451f346b8aed858fd4f0b3672%7C0%7C0%7C638330637927956024%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cyMUZ1JMK3RU7RdQTn7CWW5k9tf%2BAp6Io%2BFjxFDjHpc%3D&reserved=0
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